School of Law
Faculty Meeting
April 16, 1984

Conference Room, 4 PM

Present: Bowler, Browde, Desiderio, Ellis, W., Fink, Flickinger, Godfrey, Hermann,
Hernandez, Johnson, K., MacPherson, Norwood, Occhialino, Ragsdale, Romero,
Schwartz, Scales, Simson, Stelzner, Teitelbaum, Winograd.
Student Reps: Selde, Henning-Sachs, Roberts. Student Members of Curric-
ulum Committee: McCulloch, Skinner, Gomez, P,

Minutes of the April 2, 1984 meeting were accepted as written.

Dean Desiderio reminded the faculty that Judge Dorothy W. Nelson, Ninth Circuit

U.S. Court of Appeals would be presenting the 1984 John Field Simms Memorial Lecture
in the Forum at 8:30 PM, Thursday, April 19. A reception for Judge Nelson will
follow at Dean Desiderio's home. There will also be a luncheon for the visitor in
the Faculty Lounge at noon the following day.

Dean Desiderio reminded the faculty that semester final exams begin on Monday,
April 30th. Student evaluations of all courses are encouraged. Evaluation forms
may be obtained from Ed Fuge, and should be returned to him for storage until final
exam grades are turned-in, at which time they may be reviewed by the instructor.
Also, final exams should be turned-in to Janet Cox for typing at least five (5)
working days before the first scheduled date for the exam to be given.

Dean Desiderio made the following announcements:

1. The U44 Provost has approved promotion of Professor Hermann to Full
Professor, and Professor Karl Johnson to Associate Professor.

2. Professor Graham Hughes of the NYU Law faculty has accepted the Hatch
Chair appointment for Semester 1, 1985-86.

3. Instructors from among our faculty are needed to teach in the Summer
"Instituto' program, which will be held during the month of June.

The Final Report of the Curriculum Committee (memo, 13 April 1984, distributed to
all faculty members) was approved by faculty vote, without objection.

Upon recommendation of the Financial Aid Committee, the faculty voted to adopt a
motion that CLEO students at UNM not be automatically awarded need-based tuition
waivers, but to follow our existing guidelines requiring submission of a GAPSFAS
financial form to qualify. Students presently enrolled, and next year's first year
students, would continue under existing procedures. Students being admitted in the
future would be advised of this condition as part of the application and admission
process.

The meeting adjourned at 5:15 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

ug®,” Facylty Secretary



